The Sixth OVI- Reactivated!
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Today's Sixth Ohio Volunteer Infantry has been in existence since 1981 and includes people from Cincinnati, Dayton, Springfield, Columbus, and Northern Kentucky.  We have grown steadily due to each and every one of our member's enthusiastic contributions.  We believe that every individual brings a unique perspective to the group and all are encouraged to share their knowledge.  We look forward to sharing our experiences with you as you grow in the hobby.

EVENTS

We participate in 15-20 events per year, ranging from small events in the local area, to large national "mega" events in which 15,000 soldiers or more are involved.  Decisions on attending events are made by vote at our annual meeting held in January.

MEMBERSHIP REQUIREMENTS

To join the Sixth Ohio, paying annual dues of $25 is required.  This covers an individual or an entire family!  As safety is a primary concern, a member MUST be 16 years of age to carry a rifle in the field.  We welcome those under 18; however, we want to make it clear that we are an adult organization.  In addition, those under 18 should either have a parent in the unit (and at the events at which he or she is) or have a signed parental consent form bestowing guardianship to a specific person for that particular event.  Members younger than 16 are encouraged to participate in other ways such as messengers, functioning musicians or as civilians.  We define "functioning musician" as a student able to competently play his or her instrument and is in the school band or takes private lessons on their instrument.

MEMBERSHIP BENEFITS

The foremost benefit of membership in the Sixth is getting the official newsletter.  It is usually published a week or two prior to each event and may include historical background to the battle to be depicted, directions to an event as well as a column from a member, after action reports, event dates, and items of interest to our civilian side of the group.  Another benefit is group registration.  Most events require registration and the Sixth Ohio generally tries to register everyone intending to go to an event, all at once.  If you commit to an event with registration fees, it is expected that you will attend, or get a substitute in your place.  Group registration makes it easier for everyone.  A newer benefit to the Sixth is our website.  The website contains vast amounts of information for your pleasure.  It is a regular source of current information throughout the year.  Check it regularly at www.6ovi.homestead.com.  Lastly, the benefit of new friends with common interests!

